
Cape Coral Bass Club 

 

February Newsletter 
JANUARY CLUB TOURNAMENT (HORSESHOE CHAIN) 

1st Place – John Hodgin #7.97 

2nd Place – Robert Cravens #6.62 

3rd Place – Mike Robinson #6.24 

Big Bass 

John Hodgin - #2.72 

2 Second Place Big Bass 

Al Turner - #2.39 



CAPE CORAL BASS CLUB OPEN TOURNAMENT (LAKE 

KENNEDY) 

1st Place – Randy Simms and Carey Jenkins #8.69 

2nd Place -  Chris Shipman and Kevin Shipman #7.39 

3rd Place – Mike Robinson and Marty Robinson #6.85 

Big Bass 

Randy Simms and Carey Jenkins #3.60 

 

NEW BUSINESS AND REMINDERS 

A motion was passed at the last club meeting that a club rule 

banning swapping or redistributing of boat number by anglers 

would  be drafted and addended into club rules.   

Nominations for officers were conducted and no nominees for 

board positions were offered.  As voted by club members all 

current officer seats are to be held by incumbents for the 

upcoming 2020-2021 tournament seasons.  

Qualifying anglers and boat positions for the Wane Oder Classic 

will be determined following the club tournament at Lake 

Placid on Sunday, February 9th.  The location of the Classic will 

be voted on by the qualifying anglers at this time.  Any anglers 

that may potentially qualify for the Classic (top 16-point 



holders) please stay following the conclusion of the weigh in at 

Lake Placid to conduct these proceedings.  

Club T-Shirts are available.  If anyone is interested in purchasing 

a club shirt please see Lori Snow.  Both short and long sleeve 

shirts in various sizes and colors with the club logo printed on 

them are available  

Any anglers competing in club events please be aware of club 

tournament rules and observe these rules during tournament 

fishing.  Any anglers that do not abide by these rules are subject 

to penalty and / or disqualification 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Our next club meeting is on February 4th, at 7:30 pm at 

Nemo’s Sports Café 

Our next club tournament will be held on Sunday, February 9th 

at Lake Placid.  

The Wane Oder Classic for all qualifying anglers will be held 

Saturday, February 15th at a location TBD. 

The annual club picnic will be held on Saturday, February 22nd 

at Lake Saratoga Park.     



The Cape Coral Bass Club would like to wish everyone a great 

month of February.  We hope to see you at the next club 

meeting 

website – www.capecoralbassclub.com 

e­mail – capecoralbassclub@comcast.net 

…Follow us on “Facebook 


